

Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer & Vice Chancello Mary Lou D. Ortiz



*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For those who do not have regular access to emails/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.

Dear DFA employees,

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our first DFA Town Hall of the year! It was great to see so many of you take time out of your day to connect with our division's priorities and progress.

If you couldn't attend, I encourage you to visit our <u>Strategic Planning</u> and <u>CPI</u> websites to learn more about some of the efforts we discussed—including updates on our financial planning, DEI work, and continuous process improvement initiatives. We also introduced an early look at DFA's evolving AI strategy, and we look forward to sharing more in the months ahead.

If you were able to attend, please take a few minutes to share your feedback by completing this brief <u>survey</u> no later than Friday, April 25. Your input helps us shape future town halls and ensure they meet your needs.

Lastly, I hope to see you at the <u>DFA Social on June 4 (9-10:30 a.m.)</u>—a great chance to reconnect and celebrate in person.

Sincerely,

Mary Lou D. Ortiz

Chief Financial Officer

Vice Chancellor, Finance & Administration

UCI Division of Finance and Administration | With U • For U

Office of the CFO and Vice Chancellor 455 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025